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Upcoming Events 
     
09.18.14 OCCHC/SteppingUP 
Board Meeting  
  
09.20.14 P.A.D.R.E. 
Conference at Chapman 
University 
 
09.26.14 CAP Educational 
Excursion: The Long Road 

09.27.14 CAP Community 
Service: Oak View Clean Up   
 
09.29.14 CAP's 5th Grade 
Mentoring Program Begins   
  
10.07.14 OCCHC/SteppingUP 
Advisory Board Meeting   
  
10.11.14 CAP Career Day  
  
10.28.14 Annual Resident 
Advisory Committee Meeting  

  

Quick Links 

Check out our website!  

Contact us for more info!  

Click here to donate!  

  

 

  

Stay Connected 
 

        
 

   

September 21, 2014 

Dear Friend, 
  

Recently, a group of parents from OCCHC/SteppingUP's College 
Awareness Program toured UCLA's campus in a unique first hand 
way. The 35 adults, who never experienced a college education, 
had the opportunity of being first-year students on their first day of 
school at UCLA. Each parent was given a schedule and a campus 
map to guide them to their first class. At every stop, SteppingUP 
alumnus Lucia C., now a third year student at UCLA, spoke to the 
parents about her experience as a college student. She shares 
the experience below: 

   
"I really enjoyed participating in SteppingUP's Parent 
Tour at UCLA. I loved connecting with parents and 
showing them around UCLA. It was a beautiful 
experience and I hope to see their children at UCLA 
soon. One of my favorite parts of the day was seeing 
the excitement on parents' faces as they thought 
about their son(s) or daughter(s) going to college. I 
also really enjoyed hearing from one of the fathers 
who changed his mind about his daughter's housing 
status for university. Before attending SteppingUP's 
Parent Tour, he wanted his daughter to commute to 
school. After experiencing a "typical day" in school, he 
decided that he would rather have his daughter live on 
campus because he realized how much more difficult 
it would be if she had to commute." 
  
The parents were able to get a glimpse of the bright future ahead 
for their children and become informed about the college 
admissions process. The resources and guidance provided by 
OCCHC/SteppingUP have made higher education possible for so 
many and the number will continue to grow with the generous 
support received. 

 

   

  

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001cq932ahTlCICDd0ThAOaDNiiJ7W7I1NxgjLuvRdSorEDbg2EVauYcvh_oAcypFjZSs04_3jaf43W4UbkfsEdAMM95eKZnXlZIzILEfaCQqc=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001cq932ahTlCICDd0ThAOaDNiiJ7W7I1NxgjLuvRdSorEDbg2EVauYcvh_oAcypFjZSs04_3jaf43W4UbkfsEdAMM95eKZnXlZTKTQj4pNxbMDC_ybCXVoBOpSA-SswkiE5axekoCc5Qc=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001cq932ahTlCICDd0ThAOaDNiiJ7W7I1NxgjLuvRdSorEDbg2EVauYcvh_oAcypFjZSs04_3jaf43W4UbkfsEdAMM95eKZnXlZTKTQj4pNxbMDC_ybCXVoBNsn7-Pc_4Cw3uZHBVLNw18=
http://ui.constantcontact.com/d.jsp?m=1103337379323&p=oi&id=preview
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001cq932ahTlCICDd0ThAOaDNiiJ7W7I1NxgjLuvRdSorEDbg2EVauYcvh_oAcypFjZSrjCc6_yQqlCxcAV9OmOfqPXjjGURLGoIeZoZJBiKWRO0--_m8qwHstI-atv-qPx
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001cq932ahTlCICDd0ThAOaDNiiJ7W7I1NxgjLuvRdSorEDbg2EVauYcvh_oAcypFjZSs04_3jaf42oAH3qgfoyaOERxZuCUiW_eSPZyckMVnAqOf9Y88KEf8wHibdpqhDIbpECoHwB6QfQ0xiSGtmHchkkLVh9-BLdl_h8PjvoajBwg6evNrEmVCP6K5lt6Osf


OCCHC/SteppingUP | 714-558-8161 | nora@occhc.org | http://www.occhc.org 
2024 N. Broadway, 3rd Floor 
Santa Ana, CA 92706-2623 

 

to transition extremely low-income families toward greater self-sufficiency by assisting them 
with housing and education 
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